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Personnel and Policy Committee 
Minutes from Monday, November 13, 2017 

  
The Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, November 13, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in 
the conference room off of the library/media center, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, superintendent of schools 

 
Old Business: 

 Teacher Handbook:  The committee continued discussion on the teacher handbook and will further discuss changes in 
December. 

 Neola Policy Update:  The final policy readings will be going to full board approval on November 20, 2017. 
New Business: 

 Ag Education Program:  The committee discussed where they would like to see the agriculture education program move 
into the future.  The committee discussed offering classes online for second semester this year if students requested.  The 
committee also discussed starting to look for an agriculture education/science teacher for the district for the 2018-2019 
school year.  The position could fill the void of ag. Education classes and also provide some growth for the science 
department at the high school level. 

 Athletic Code Handbook:  The committee reviewed updates presented by Mrs. Cramer and will be looking closer at the 
handbook into the spring semester. 

 Extra-Curricular Fee Structure:  The committee reviewed the fees currently being charged by the district.  The committee 
talked about restructuring athletic passes for students, adults, and families as well.  The committee also discussed 
allowing high school students into games for free with their student ID. 

 Possible Early Graduation Request:  The board will discuss this request further. 

 Employment Update:  Mrs. Cramer updated the board on various positions within the district.   
 

 


